
Comment for planning application 24/00539/F
Application Number 24/00539/F

Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name Toby Goodman

Address Flat 4,82 Banbury Rd,Oxford,OX2 6JT

Type of Comment  Support

Type neighbour

Comments The proposals for the new stadium are extremely exciting. As a fan who regularly drives to 
matches, I am particularly excited by the transport links of the new site, as I will be able to 
take the bus easily to the new proposed location or, when working in london, taking the 
train. Compared to the completely inaccessible current location, it would be a huge bonus.  
 
The importance of the football club to the county, and the essential and necessary part 
approving the planning application for this stadium will play in securing its future, also 
cannot be overstated. For many, myself included, it is not merely a way of killing two hours 
on a Saturday afternoon; it is a genuine source of pride and happiness in our county and 
community that very little else offers. Losing it would be devastating it; retaining it, and 
boosting its accessibility and utility to the wider community through the construction of this 
new stadium, would be an enormous boon for the entire county.  
 
I would urge you to approve this application. 
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